
 

 

 

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF 

THE CITY OF HARKER HEIGHTS, TEXAS 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

THERE WILL NOT BE A CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP ON 

TUESDAY, JUNE 29, 2021. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I hereby certify that the above notice of meeting was posted on the bulletin board of City Hall, City of 

Harker Heights, Texas, a place readily accessible to the general public at all times, on the 18th day of June 

2021, by 4:00 p.m., and remained posted for at least 72 continuous hours preceding the scheduled time of 

said meeting.   

 

 

 

 

Julie Helsham 

City Secretary 

 

“This facility is wheelchair accessible and accessible parking spaces are available.  Requests for 

accommodations or interpretive services must be made 48 hours prior to this meeting.  Please contact the 

City Secretary’s office at 254-953-5600, or FAX 254-953-5614, or email jhelsham@harkerheights.gov 

for further information.” 

 

“Pursuant to Chapter 551 of the Government Code the City Council reserves the right to go into Closed 

Meeting on any item listed above if deemed necessary.” 
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